
  

 

    Approved Minutes from Renewable Energy Task Force Meeting on February 21 

1. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Rob Wills at 7:07PM  
                     Attendees were committee members Rob Wills, Bev Edwards and Deb DeIeso. 

2. We reviewed the meeting minutes from our Dec 20 meeting (no meeting in Jan) 
       Deb moved to approve them, Rob seconded and the motion was approved.  

3.   Bev announced the following reports: 
• Bev wrote our committee’s report for the town’s Annual Report. 
• The PUC approved the Electric Aggregation Plan for Temple’s Community 

Power Plan. 
• The Selectboard approved our committee’s Warrant Article for Town 

Meeting regarding the establishment of a Community Power Plan. 
• Rob and Deb will attend the Selectboard meeting on Feb 27 to  

encourage the Selectboard’s conditional approval of our Community 
Power Plan, prior to its Warrant Article’s approval at Town Meeting.  

• A draft logo for Temple’s Community Power Plan was suggested by CENH, 
requesting comments or approval by Feb. 23. 

4. We voted to accept the proposed draft logo for our CPP 
                5.    It was agreed that Bev will write an article for the March/April Newsletter introducing our  
                        proposal to establish a Community Power Plan for Temple. 
                 6.   It was decided that Rob will present our Warrant Article at Town Meeting, keeping its  

         explanation short and simple.  
   7.   Work on the existing RFPs we had previously sent to several solar installers for our  
         proposed municipal solar array will resume in March/April. 
   8.   Deb moved to adjourn the meeting.  Bev seconded, and with unanimous approval, the 

   meeting was adjourned at 7:56PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Bev Edwards 

  

 

 


